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 Impact:  $0 
 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 1758, as introduced, allows any corporation, business, or enterprise which is required to hold 

member meetings, board meetings, district meetings or annual meetings to permit members to 

attend and to conduct business virtually. The measure also removes language intended to allow 

virtual meetings due to the impact of COVID-19 on a temporary basis, ending November 15, 

2020, or the state of emergency that was declared had terminated, whichever came first. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1758 in its current form has no direct fiscal impact on the state budget or state revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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